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As we reflect on 2023, we must remember our vict
the National Night Out in August connected us to 
trip to Lansing on November 8th for the first March for Life in Michigan.  
students from All Saints and St. Brigid’s in Midland. 
from conception to natural death.  

All Saints High School students were blessed with a presentation on abortion from the 
Outreach coordinator, Jazyln Bailey.  The students were 
abortion.  The question-and-answer time was so impacting, that future unborn lives were 
students move into the adult world.  

Finally, with your financial support, Bay County Right to Life 
encouraging women to reach out for help with an unplanned pregnancy. 
who travel that road daily to SVSU and Delta. 
one child’s life spared is worth it.  Thank you for all your support this past year! 
culture of Life!   

Happy New Year! 
Teresa Villano 
President BCRTL 

January 21, 2024 Vigil – 1 pm – Memorial for the Unborn 
Please join us on the 22nd street side of St. Stanislaus Kostka Church at the Memorial for the Unborn at 1 pm for a brief 
prayer service to remember all who have been affected by abortion si
know that we will continue to fight from conce

Membership Drive 
Our 2024 membership drive is gearing up.  
pro-life agenda, publish newsletters, sponsor a webpage and Facebook page, and support local high school and college 
pro-life groups.  Please consider making a contribution to Bay County RTL to c
of life.  The membership form is on the last page of this newsletter.  
 
Cherish Life 
Thank you to Our Lady of Peace Parish and Our Lady of Czestochowa Parish
October 2023.  We are grateful for your support!
 
Memorials/Donations 
Thank you to the following generous people/organizations for their donations to BCRTL
& Pat Neering; Fred & Carol Thornton; In memory of Lotti Vardi by Dave Studniarz; Anonymous donation
Donna Arnold; Mary Jane Heynen; Wayne & Carol Schulte.
 
2024 Annual Focus on Life Dinner 
We are planning the dinner for October 2024.  
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As we reflect on 2023, we must remember our victories in the pro-life movement.  On a local level, our presence at 
Night Out in August connected us to more supporters.  Some of these supporters joined us on our bus

rst March for Life in Michigan.  Our buses to the March 
s in Midland.  The youth that attended the March were on fire for protecting life 

All Saints High School students were blessed with a presentation on abortion from the Right to Life of Michigan 
The students were educated, in a Jeopardy quiz show format, in the truth about 

answer time was so impacting, that future unborn lives were very likely 

, with your financial support, Bay County Right to Life is hosting a billboard on Bay Road from Ja
n to reach out for help with an unplanned pregnancy.  Our target audience is the college students 

o SVSU and Delta.  We will never know the impact these billboards could have, but even 
one child’s life spared is worth it.  Thank you for all your support this past year!  We will not stop working to create a 

Memorial for the Unborn (outside St. Stanislaus Kostka Church
street side of St. Stanislaus Kostka Church at the Memorial for the Unborn at 1 pm for a brief 

prayer service to remember all who have been affected by abortion since 1973.  Unite with us
know that we will continue to fight from conception to natural death.  Please see the enclosed flyer.

 

gearing up.  Your financial support allows us to do local advertising to educate on the 
life agenda, publish newsletters, sponsor a webpage and Facebook page, and support local high school and college 
life groups.  Please consider making a contribution to Bay County RTL to continue our mission of creating a culture 

The membership form is on the last page of this newsletter.  We look forward to having you join us

Our Lady of Peace Parish and Our Lady of Czestochowa Parish for hosting our Cherish Life fundraiser
.  We are grateful for your support! 

Thank you to the following generous people/organizations for their donations to BCRTL since our last newsletter
rol Thornton; In memory of Lotti Vardi by Dave Studniarz; Anonymous donation

Donna Arnold; Mary Jane Heynen; Wayne & Carol Schulte. 

We are planning the dinner for October 2024.  Watch for more details in future communications.

https://www.baycountyrighttolife.org/ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

On a local level, our presence at 
hese supporters joined us on our bus 

Our buses to the March were full of local 
were on fire for protecting life 

Right to Life of Michigan Youth 
educated, in a Jeopardy quiz show format, in the truth about 

very likely saved as those 

is hosting a billboard on Bay Road from January to April, 
Our target audience is the college students 

We will never know the impact these billboards could have, but even 
We will not stop working to create a 

outside St. Stanislaus Kostka Church)  
street side of St. Stanislaus Kostka Church at the Memorial for the Unborn at 1 pm for a brief 

nce 1973.  Unite with us to let our community 
ption to natural death.  Please see the enclosed flyer. 

support allows us to do local advertising to educate on the 
life agenda, publish newsletters, sponsor a webpage and Facebook page, and support local high school and college 

ontinue our mission of creating a culture 
We look forward to having you join us!! 

for hosting our Cherish Life fundraiser in 

since our last newsletter:  Jim 
rol Thornton; In memory of Lotti Vardi by Dave Studniarz; Anonymous donations; Michael & 

communications. 



2024 Annual Pastor Appreciation Luncheon 
This year’s luncheon will be held in October 2024.  Watch for more details in future communications. 
 
Cross Display 
Our Annual Fall cross display in October 2023 was at a pro-life residence on M-13 near Parish Road.  We are truly 
grateful to the family for allowing us to set up the display for all to see and pray for an end to abortion.  God Bless 
you!! 
 

                     
 
MI March for Life – 11/8/23 – Lansing, MI 
We participated in the Michigan March for Life on 11/8/23 in Lansing, MI.  What a great experience to be among 
thousands of pro-life individuals praying to protect Life from conception to natural death.  
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To help us save on postage, please consider having your newsletter emailed to you. 
Please send us your email address at baycountyrtl@gmail.com. 

Also, if you moved recently, please call or send us an email letting us know so we can update our records.  Thanks! 
************************************************************************************************  

BAY COUNTY RIGHT TO LIFE MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 

___ $100 (gold)  ___     $50 (silver)    ___ $25 (bronze)    ___ $18 (family)     ___ $12 (individual) 
___ $8 (senior citizen)           ___ $15 (senior couple)        ___ $ (other gift) 
___ I want to help.  Please contact me.            _____ Please remove me from your list. 

 
Name ____________________________________ Spouse ____________ Phone __________________________ 
Address _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
City __________________ Zip __________ Email ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to: Bay County Right to Life, P.O. Box 449, Bay City, MI 48707-0449.  Gifts to or 
memberships in Bay County Right to Life are not tax deductible for income tax purposes.   
 
Bay County Right to Life News is published a few times a year by: Bay County Right to Life, P.O. Box 449, Bay City, MI 48707-0449, 
Email: baycountyrtl@gmail.com, Phone: (989) 895-8481, Winter 2024 
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